
FREYSTROP COMMUNITY COUNCIL

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS FOR YEAR 2019 – 2020

NOTICE TO THE RESIDENTS OF FREYSTROP

THIS NOTICE IS TO ADVISE RESIDENTS THAT DUE TO THE COVID 19 PANDEMIC, THE
COMMUNITY COUNCIL ARE UNABLE TO HOLD A MEETING TO APPROVE THE

ANNUAL ACOUNTS FOR 2019 – 2020.

THE EXTERNAL AUDITORS HAVE BEEN INFORMED OF THE ABOVE DELAY AND WILL
ISSUE A NOTICE  ONCE THE ACCOUNTS HAVE BEEN ULTIMATELY BEEN APPROVED,

ADVISING RESIDENTS OF THE NEW DATES DURING WHICH THE PUBLIC MAY
EXAMINE THE ACCOUNTS.

THE EXTERNAL AUDITORS NOTICE WHEN RECEIVED WILL BE DISPLAYED ON THE
FREYSTROP VILLAGE HALL NOTICE BOARD AND ON THE COMMUNITY COUNCIL

WEBSITE.

CLIVE GRIFFITH
CLERK & RESPONSIBLE FINANCIAL OFFICER

20th JUNE 2020


